
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

Thursday 4th January, 2024 

Parent and Carer Update 

CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education.   

CRC Article 19 – All children have the right to be safe. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year! 

Wishing all of our Timothy Hackworth families a very Happy New Year!  We hope that you all had a wonderful 

Christmas, and we wish you all the very best for the year ahead.  We have all been looking forward to your children 

returning to school today.  Here’s to another very successful term ahead! 

A Warm Welcome to Our New Deputy Head Teacher 

I would like to extend a warm welcome to our new Deputy Head Teacher, Mrs. Simpson-May.  Mrs. Simpson-May is 

very proud and pleased to be part of our Timothy Hackworth team, and she very much looks forward to working with 

all of our children and families.   

Mrs. Simpson-May has previously been a Deputy Head Teacher prior to joining Timothy Hackworth, and has a wealth 

of experience in teaching children across the primary school age range, alongside experience of school leadership. 

We are delighted that Mrs. Simpson-May is part of our team. 

Parents’ Meetings – Dates for your Diary 

Parents’ Meetings will be held with class teachers week beginning Monday 12th February.  Further information will be 

shared regarding appointment times in the coming weeks. 

Christmas Prize Raffle 

Congratulations to the winners of our Christmas Prize Raffle that was drawn at the end of last term, where fabulously 

festive prizes were won!  Thank you to everyone who also made contributions to our Christmas Prize Raffle. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. L. Boulton   Mrs. S. Simpson-May  Mrs. P. Crook 

Head Teacher                Deputy Head Teacher   Chair of Governors 


